[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: Santa's Reindeer Are Female | PEOPLE.com]







Friday 6th November 2020
Christmas Dinner and Party Day
Dear Parents/ Legal Guardians,

Arrangements for School Christmas lunch & parties 

School Christmas lunches and parties will look a bit different this year but are still going ahead!!

We would also like to invite all of our packed lunch children to join us on the day their class have their Christmas lunch.
Thank you to our PTA who have agreed to pay for all children to have their Christmas lunch.
Arrangements are as follows:

On Wednesday 16th December the children in KS 2 (Years 3-6) bubbles will wear their own choice of clothes and have their Christmas lunch in the school hall. 

On Wednesday 16th December the children in Early Years ( Nursery and Reception)  & KS1 ( Year 1 and 2) who usually have a school lunch on this day will be provided with a  school packed lunch and will have this in their  own classroom bubbles with their usual staff and will wear their usual school uniform.
Usual pick up arrangements for Nursery still apply.
 
Thursday 17th December EY (Nursery and Reception) and Class 1 (Year 1 and 2) will have their Christmas lunch and will wear their own choice of clothes.
We would like to invite all children to take part in this regardless of whether they usually stay for lunch. (If you wish your child to have a Christmas lunch please advise the office by email before December 1st 2020.)

Please note change of pick up times for Nursery children:- 
children who do not wish to have a lunch are to be to be picked up at 11.50am, and 
children who are having a lunch but do not usually stay all day are to be picked up at 1.15pm.


On Thursday 17th December the KS 2 children – (Years 3-6) will need to wear their usual school uniform and bring their own packed lunch on this day. They will have lunch in their classroom bubbles with their usual staff. If your child is in receipt of FSM and you require a school packed lunch, please contact the office by email by TUESDAY 1ST DECEMBER
We will then have a Party Day which is Friday 18th December.
Friday 18th December Christmas parties for each “bubble” and all the children will be able to wear their own choice of clothes. Usual home time arrangements apply.

Best wishes, Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
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